
 

 

 

 

13-119 
 
TO:  Clearing Firms  
   
FROM:  CME Group Clearing Services 
 
DATE:  March 11, 2013 
 
SUBJECT: Front-End Clearing Training for KCBT Integration 
 
As you are aware, CME Group will begin clearing Kansas City Board of trade (KCBT) contracts 
at the start of business Monday April 15, 2013. 
 
Therefore, at the request of member firms, CME Group Clearing Services will be offering Front 
End Clearing (FEC) training classes for the KCBT staff of our clearing member firms. 
 
These sessions will be held at the Kansas City Board of Trade in the Rod Turnbull Room 
located on the 3rdfloor.   
 
The following training sessions will be held: 
 
Tuesday, April 2: 
 

• 8:00 am-10:00 am  
• 1:00 pm -3:00 pm 

 
Wednesday, April 3: 

 
• 8:00 am-10:00 am 
• 1:00 pm -3:00 pm 

 
Please email ccs@cmegroup.com the date and time you will be attending. 

 
 

If you have any questions please contact CME Group Clearing Services at 312.207.2525 or 
ccs@cmegroup.com. 
 
 
Thank you. 


